Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

March 6, 2018 SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. However, in accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 must formally be approved in the Consent Agenda.)

- 1. Sahara Pizza donated \$102.00 to Utsalady Elementary from monthly sales event.
- 2. Cedarhome Elementary PTO donated transportation costs, \$1,162.12, to Stanwood-Camano School District for the Cedarhome Elementary 4th grade field trip to the State Capital.
- 3. Stanwood Booster Club's (Sports Account) donated transportation costs, \$2,421.67, to Stanwood-Camano School District. The boys varsity basketball team went to the Curtis Winter Classic Tournament in Tacoma and the girls basketball team went to a tournament at Central Valley High School in Spokane.